
 

 

 
 

NOTICE  
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 
BONE MILL ROAD BRIDGE DESIGN 

GRANGE HALL 
7:00 PM 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 24, 2016 
 
 

A public informational meeting will be held for the purpose of discussing the design 
proposal for the repair of Bone Mill Road Bridge.  Design Consulting Engineers 
Wengell, McDonnell and Costello will be present for presentation and questions. 
 
For more information call the First Selectman’s Office, (860) 873-5021. 
 
Dated this 18th day of August, 2016 
 
       Emmett J. Lyman, First Selectman 
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